
 

 

23 February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 

During assembly on Wednesday, Year 7 were informed that there will be a Disco on 
Friday 19 April from 3:30-5:00pm in the Main Hall. This is a reward for all students 
with 100% Attendance recorded from 19 February up to and including Thursday 28 
March. 
 

We look forward to many of our young people joining us for this event so please 
encourage your young person to maintain their high attendance to school. 
 

Best wishes 
 

Miss R Miller 

Head of Year 7 

 


